
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
OF THE 

CALHOUN ISD BOARD OF EDUCATION  
 

July 14, 2025 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Calhoun ISD Board of Education has called a special 
meeting on July 14, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. to be held at the Calhoun Intermediate School 
District in the Gifford/Schultz Educational Service Center, 17111 G Drive North, 
Marshall, Michigan. 
 
This notice is given by order of the Calhoun ISD Board of Education.  
 
 
 
July 1, 2025_______              _____________________________ 
            Dated                                                   Jerry Johnson, Superintendent    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Persons with disabilities who need special accommodations should call (269)789-2450 
and ask for the office of the Board Secretary, Calhoun Intermediate School District, one 
(1) week prior to the meeting date they wish to attend. 
 
 


